ST JOSEPH’S NEW PLYMOUTH SUMMER HOCKEY 2021
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

The ‘Spring into Summer’ hockey is back again...

Games will start on Saturday the 23rd of October and finish on

Saturday the 11th of December (they run for 8 weeks). It is a great chance to keep building on your
skills from the winter season. All teams play on the 1/4 turf, except the year 5/6 ‘skilled’ grade
which plays on the 1/2 field (just like in winter hockey).

We are collecting information online at this time so that teams can be made in time for
registration. With payments, please do not pay until we know what is happening, we will only
invoice if it goes ahead.

Cost:

The cost is:
e 530 foryear3and4
e 540 for year5and 6

Please fill in this google form by Friday 3rd September. Fill in one per student playing.

GEAR - Each player must have:

e Shin pads

e Mouth guard

e Sports shoes with good tread (sprigged boots are not permitted)

e A hockey stick (the school has some sticks for players to borrow if they don’t have any)

Hockey is a Winter sport, so Summer hockey is more of a fun way to give it a go. There won’t be
any training sessions, unless parents/coaches would like to run them. Each team will have a
manager who will run subs on the day.

Thanks,
Bridie Zarifeh


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QnMFqq59s_qtbXLDCqu160yU2Eez7b4wytm8O_8GCEk/edit

